

January 8, 2019

The Honorable Ron Nirenberg Mayor of San Antonio 15 Plaza de Armas, 2nd Floor San Antonio, TX 78205

Dear Mayor Nirenberg,

Thank you once again for inviting the San Antonio Housing Authority (SAHA) to serve on the the upcoming Housing Commission. SAHA always appreciates the opportunity to engage with the community and elected officials regarding San Antonio's critical housing needs and opportunities. Please accept the following names as SAHA representatives on the Housing Commission.

David Nisivoccia is the President and CEO of SAHA. Mr. Nisivoccia has more than 20 years of executive and senior management experience in affordable housing and has overseen the agency's housing and related operations, including public housing, Section 8 Housing Choice Vouchers, mixed-income housing, and community safety and security programs.

Richard Milk is the Director of Policy & Planning at SAHA and will serve as proxy for Mr. Nisivoccia, when necessary.

Please feel free to contact us at any time with any questions. SAHA looks forwarding to providing valuable input into the Commission's policy recommendations.

Sincerely,

David Nisivoccia

Cc: Leticia M. Vacek, City Clerk

SAHA

818 S. Flores St.

210.477.6262 | saha.org